Jeff Watson

From: Christina Wollman

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:49 AM
To: 'Harlan Odegard'

Cc: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: FW:

Attachments: road_variance_app_augll.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This letter is regarding the additional traffic generated by the project. It has no relation to the private road construction
requirements and does not address the issues related to the bridge. You must still address the bridge. The road variance
application is attached.

Christina Wollwan, ACP CAHl

[p] 509.962.7051 | [f] 509.962.7663

From: Harlan Odegard [mailto:HOdegard@LineageLogistics.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2015 8:21 AM

To: Christina Wollman

Subject: FW:

Hi Christina, | received this letter from the DEPT. OF PUBLIC WORKS yesterday 11/10/2015 regarding the bridge on
filbert Rd. It is dated 10/13/2015, it must have been delivered to the wrong address and | am just getting it now. So by
what this letter states, we are Ok on the bridge on filbert RD. If not could you please advise me on our next step. If we
are ok then will this letter reopen our subdivision process. If variances are required who do | contact for this.

Thank you
Harlan Odegard.

Harlan Odegard | Maintenance Manager
Lineage Logistics | Seattle, WA

t: (206) 285-6500 mobile: (206) 786-8069
lineagelogistics.com

The information contained in this message and any accompanying documents is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, and is intended only for the use of the intended
recipient. It is the property of Lineage Logistics, LLC ("Lineage"). Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this message, or any part of it, is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and destroying the message and all copies of it, including all
attachments. Electronic communication may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorized tampering and Lineage disclaims all liability of any kind for such
actions or any consequences that may arise directly or indirectly there from.

From: City Ice Engineer [mailto:Cl_Engineering@Ilineagelogistics.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2015 1:06 AM

To: Harlan Odegard

Subject:




@ Lineage-

77
t:
lineagelogistics.com

The information contained in this message and any accompanying documents is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, and is intended only for the use of the intended
recipient. It is the property of Lineage Logistics, LLC ("Lineage"). Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this message, or any part of it, is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and destroying the message and all copies of it, including all
attachments. Electronic communication may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorized tampering and Lineage disclaims all liability of any kind for such
actions or any consequences that may arise directly or indirectly there from.

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
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